
 SMCS Supports Our Community!

 

 
 

The fifth annual “Pies for the Community” is here! Please donate a pie! 

St. Michael Catholic School students and families will deliver pies to 

nursing homes, our sick and shut in, fire departments, senior living 

facilities and other community service areas. This is an opportunity to 

remind our community that we appreciate the support they provide to our 

school. Please consider donating a store bought pie, dropping off at 

school on Monday, November 18
th
 before 9:00 am so they can be 

delivered before the Thanksgiving Holiday. Thank you to our PTO and 

Beta Club for partnering in this effort! 

 


